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To:  all Parents/Carers 
 
 

September 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to clarify the situation regarding the wearing of PE kit in school. 
 
Students can wear their normal PE kit (THS logo) on the days they are timetabled for PE. 
 
Tracksuit bottoms do not need to have the school logo but must be plain dark blue or black and 
without large branding. 
 
We would like students to wear the school logo PE jumper.  As the temperature drops during this 
period of change, if students do not have the school PE ¼ zip jumper they can wear an appropriate 
sports jumper.  This can only be worn during the PE lesson.  Students will not be allowed to wear 
their everyday school coat for PE. 
  
Students can wear PE school hoodies or sports leader hoodies, but no other hoodies are acceptable 
as these may get wet and need changing before the next lesson. 
 
If you need any further clarification, please contact me on 01603 860505 or email 
office@taverhamhigh.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mr D Taylor 
Head of PE 
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